From: k_pyner

To: McClay, Doris
Subject: Rezoning McDowell Shadow Estates
Date: Tuesday, May 25, 2021 4:56:50 PM

External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!

I object to rezoning to allow a home to be built on .36 of an acre.

We own a home on Paradise Dr. These are all irregular acre lots that are horse property. We built a guest house on
our property in 1998. That portion of the lot can not be subdivided to be sold nor can the guest house be rented.
We do have short term guests that are our friends or family.

I do not support increased density in our neighborhood.

Respectfully,

Kathy Pyner

602-321-4063

Sent from my iPhone
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